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Attention Providers 

Louisiana Medicaid is experiencing low response rates to renewal letters and requests for information 
from Medicaid enrollees.  In an effort to increase response rates and ensure continued coverage, please 
see attached/linked informational flyer that can be posted in provider offices to assist Medicaid enrollees 
in complying with this important request for information. We appreciate your cooperation. 

 

 



Did you receive  
a letter from  

MEDICAID?
Did the letter ask you to  

renew or provide information?  
If yes, ACT TODAY to prevent  

loss of coverage!

Online: www.healthy.la.gov

Toll-free call: 1-888-342-6207
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